

Our Mother of Good Counsel Catholic Church

31 PENNSWOOD ROAD BRYN MAWR, PA 19010 (610) 525-0147

April 23, 2007

Stewardship Solutions Mr. Robert Reagan 4921 NW 89th Terrace Coral Springs, FL 33067

Dear Bob,

It is a good feeling to know that our stewardship efforts this year were very successful. Much of that success is due to the help provided by you and your Company in helping us send the stewardship message of gratitude, service and accountability. And all of that was based on sacred scripture, the Church's call to discipleship and the pastoral needs of the parish community.

I thank you for publishing our parish ministry list and for letting our parishioners know the possibility for ministry in our parish. Many responded and took ownership of their parish. Your encouragement to our parishioners to donate as good stewards and to increase their donation over last year brought rewarding results. Our offertory income has increased this year over 16%. Our third quarter financial report indicates that our income is \$100,000 over last year for this period.

Thank you for helping us to complete this task with such success and professionalism. If you should need a reference for the future, I would be very happy to speak with other pastors concerning your services. I thank you and ask God to bless you and your staff.

Sincerely,

James E. Martinez, O.S.A.

Pastor